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10 years after the influential report on the Mathematical Education of Teachers,, CBMS is coming out with an update.

The original report made recommendations about teacher preparation; the updated report will include recommendations

for mathematics departments about teacher professional development as well. It will also consider the implications of the

Common Core State Standards in Mathematics for both preparation and professional development. In this report we will

discuss some of these recommendations and conduct an audience discussion about them. (Received September 23, 2011)
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